Our Case Number: ACP-323456-25
Your Reference: ESB

Heather McMeel

ESB Engineering and Major Projects
One Dublin Airport Central

Dublin Airport
Cloghran

Co. Dublin
K67 XF72

Date: 25 August 2025

Re: Proposed development of 110kV/MV distribution station.
Fosterstown, approximately 3 km south of Trim, County Meath.

Dear Sir / Madam,

An

Coimisiun
Pleanala

An Coimisitin Pleanala has received your application for approval of the proposed development under
section 182A of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended. Please accept this letter as a
receipt for the fee of €100,000 that you have paid.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Commission or
email sids@pleanala.ie quoting the above mentioned An Coimisiin Pleanala reference number in any

correspondence with the Commission.

Yours faithfully,

Heey

Singd White
Executive Officer

Direct Line: 01-8737202

VAO1

Teil

Glao Aititil

Facs

Laithrean Gréasain
Riomhphost

Tel
LoCall
Fax
Website
Email

(01) 858 8100

1800 275 175

(01) 872 2684
www.pleanala.ie
communications@pleanala.ie

64 Sraid Maoilbhride
Baile Atha Cliath 1
D01 V902

64 Marlborough Street
Dublin 1
D01 va02



